
 
 
 
 
 
 

18th July 2022 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

We are writing to you at the end of another very successful year for all members of our school community, and 
feel very proud of all that has been accomplished. We hope you share in our pride for the work we have achieved 
together through a strong and successful home-school partnership.  
 
When we returned in September 2021, we worked hard to re-establish ‘Levy Life’ as we had enjoyed prior to the 
disruptive elements of the pandemic. Our vertical tutor groups are, once again, flourishing; enabling pupils to 
develop their leadership skills and support each other through kindness and care.  
 
To even begin the task of listing the vast number of additional opportunities our pupils, your children, have enjoyed 
seems daunting. Nonetheless, we have captured some here: our school has enjoyed a number of sporting 
successes; the Year 7s have got to know their city better on the walking tour; we held our first ‘Levy Pride’ to 
celebrate identity, equality and inclusion; we have raised money for local and international charities; our first in-
person L’Oscars showcased musical and dramatic talent of the highest calibre and our pupils have worked very 
hard across all of their subjects. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support and thank our colleagues for planning 
and delivering high quality learning throughout the year. Team work and collaboration are strong features of our 
special school and we are both incredibly grateful for everyone’s commitment to improving the lives of members 
of our school community. 
 
Looking ahead to the next academic year, please see below for the return to school date and times for each year 
group: 
 

All students will be returning to school on Monday 5th September 2022 
 
8.25am  Year 7   

To arrive to the school Dining Hall for breakfast with form tutors.   

9.45am  Year 11   
To arrive to form rooms.    

10.00am  Year 10  
To arrive to form rooms.  

10.50am  Years 8 and 9   
To arrive to school for 10.50am and then to report to form rooms at the end of break.   

All students will finish at our usual time of 3.00pm.  
 

 

Reading is an important way of developing vocabulary, improving your written English and a great way to 
relax. Please encourage your child(ren) to read regularly over the holidays and discuss with you what they are 
reading. There are suggestions on our website of suitable reading materials for each age group. Please also use 
the school website to access other useful information about our curriculum and life at Levenshulme High School. 
 

Finally, we are delighted to enclose a copy of the report following our recent Ofsted inspection. We are proud to 
continue to be an outstanding school and thank you for your on-going support. 
 

With the very best of wishes for a happy and safe summer. 
 
 

 

 

Miss D Johnson   Mr N A Johnson 
Co-Headteacher   Co-Headteacher 
 


